
Newsletter 23/8/2013  

 
Principal 

 
Mandy OôMara 

 
Assistant Principals 

 
Tracy Peters 
Michael Laird 

 

 

о-мф tŀǊƪǾƛǎǘŀ 5ǊƛǾŜ 
¢ǊǳƎŀƴƛƴŀ ±ƛŎ олнф 

 

tƘƻƴŜΥ   όлоύ фнфс мулл 
CŀȄΥ       όлоύ фнфс муфф 

 

 ǿǿǿΦǘǊǳƎŀƴƛƴŀǎƻǳǘƘǇǎΦǾƛŎΦŜŘǳΦŀǳ 
9Υ ¢ǊǳƎŀƴƛƴŀΦǎƻǳǘƘΦǇǎϪŜŘǳƳŀƛƭΦǾƛŎΦƎƻǾΦŀǳ 
CŀŎŜōƻƻƪΥ ¢ǊǳƎŀƴƛƴŀ {ƻǳǘƘ tǊƛƳŀǊȅ {ŎƘƻƻƭ 

 
{/Ihh[ ±![¦9{ 

wŜƭŀǝƻƴǎƘƛǇǎ 

9ȄŎŜƭƭŜƴŎŜ 

!ŎŎŜǇǘŀƴŎŜ 

/ƻƭƭŀōƻǊŀǝƻƴ 

IƻƴŜǎǘȅ 

Every Monday After Assembly INVITATIONðCoffee & Chat More info page 8 

Thursday 29th August Science Family Night Page 7 

Thur-Fri 29th & 30th August Fatherôs Day Stall More info below 

Mon 9th September Years 3ð6 Camp Payments Deadline Page 4 

5th/12th September Years 1 & 2 Sleepovers Page 4 

Wed 11th September Breakfast Club Begins Page 4 

Friday 18th October ñGirlôs Night Inò Fundraiser Please see below 

Diˉˠʦ Daɾeʟ & Nˏwʟ Iɾˏmʟ 

A Meɽsaɮʍ ˑr˛ʗ ˁɯʍ Pˠ˔nˌ˔pʨʕ 

Dear Parents and Guardians,  
 

Letôs join the 50,000 Victorian women attending a ñGirlôs Night Inò this October, and turn a get 
together with the girls into a powerful fundraiser for Cancer Council Victoria to support women 
facing cancer. 
 
ñGirlôs Night Inò is a great excuse to spend time with girlfriends while raising key funds for the fight 
against womenôs cancers. We would like to invite all of our mums, aunties, grandmothers and all 
other girls over 18 to come over for a fun night in. 
 
ñGirlôs Night Inò raises money specifically for womenôs cancers including breast, cervical, ovarian, vaginal and 
uterine cancers. More than 4,000 Victorian women are diagnosed with breast or gynaecological cancers each 
year.  
 
We are planning a huge event her at TSPS so keep Friday 18th October free. It's all about bringing women 
together, celebrating, and raising money to help Cancer Council fight against breast and gynecological cancers. 
Stay tuned for more information. 
 
Book Week 
How exciting to see so many students and staff dressed as their favourite book character yesterday.  
Congratulations to all who participated. Check out the great photos on our web page.  
 
Athletics Carnival 

Last week we held our annual Athletics Carnival at VU athletics track. The students are to be praised on their 
wonderful participation and behaviour on the day. Thank you to all the parents who came to support our students 
on the day and to the wonderful staff who worked hard to ensure the day ran so smoothly. A special thanks to 
Brendan and Joel who coordinated the day. 
 
Fatherôs Day Stall  

This will be held on Thursday, August 29th and Friday, August 30th. Gifts can be purchased for $5. There will be 
an opportunity for parents to view and buy remaining gifts on Friday between 8:30 and 9:00. The stall is organised 



and run by dedicated and hard working parents. If you would like to help on the day please contact the office. 
You will need a Working with Childrenôs Check. These are easily obtained from a post office. 
 

Staff Car Park - No Pedestrian Access 

I would like to remind parents and students that there is no pedestrian access through the staff car park. I 
have had several parents and staff raise concerns about seeing parents and students walking or riding their 
bikes through the car park which is obviously not safe. If you are entering the school from 
the west side of the property please use the footpath along the boundary in Park Lane 

and enter through the gate  near the school crossing. 

Have a wonderful week! 
 

 

Mˉnˍʦ OÙMˉrʆ 

Cˤrˠiˌ˃˗ˤʗ Rˏpʙᴍ 
  Book Week 

Well done to all the children who dressed up for Book Week yesterday! It was great to see so many 
different characters working in communities. It was also great to see so many younger siblings dressing  

up and joining us at the parade! 

Well done to Susan from Coral community for organizing the day and the students who interviewed those 

at the parade!  Lots of fun was had by all! 

Attitudes to school data 

We have just received our Attitudes to School survey data back.  The survey  was completed by the 
students in years 5 and 6. The results came back very positive in the areas of Wellbeing and Teaching 
and Learning.  For these areas the results were at or above Region and State levels.  These results 
reflect that what we do here at TSPS is working.  Our area for improvement is Student Relationships.  We 
will be working with our Leadership team to unpack this information and work towards improving it.  

Please see the scores below and on the next page. 
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Asˡistˉnʠ Pˠ˔nˌ˔pʨʕ 
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